
 
 
 
Dear Friend of the Anti-Choice Project, 
 
Spring is here and that means Anti-Choice Project chapters are 
planting themselves at the busiest intersections and public areas 
in their hometowns to prove with photographic evidence the 
horror of abortion to their complacent neighbors. 
 
GOSNELL TRIAL DEMONSTRATES 
MAGNITUDE OF ABORTION COVER-UP 
 
The magnitude of the abortion cover-up by our national press 
was made painfully clear with the discovery that Dr. Kermit 
Gosnell has been running an abortion mill in which babies need 
not remain unborn to be murdered. As you probably know, 
Gosnell — whose abortion clinic has been described by 
investigators as a “house of horrors” — is being charged with 
first-degree murder for snipping the spinal cords of seven newborn infants. Among other crimes, he has also been charged 
with third-degree murder of Karnamaya Mongar, who died during an abortion procedure at Gosnell’s “Women’s Medical 
Society” clinic in 2010. 

 
Until very recently there was a total blackout of this story by the mainstream 
media, which only began running stories under intense public pressure and 
outcry.  
 
As Rep. Steve Scalise (R, Louisiana) pointed out, “If someone went into a hospital 
and shot seven babies and a mother with an AK-47, the media coverage 
surrounding the trial would rival a natural disaster.” 
 
Some in the media went so far as to admit to consciously ignoring the trial in their 
reporting. As reported by LifeSiteNews.com on April 17, 2013, left-wing media 
commentator Marc Lamont Hill said, “For what it’s worth, I do think that those of 
us on the left have made a decision not to cover this trial because we worry that 
it’ll compromise abortion rights. Whether you agree with abortion or not, I do 
think there’s a direct connection between the media’s failure to cover this and our 
own political commitments on the left.” 
 
During an interview on the Today Show, which aired the same day that Mr. Hill 
made his admission, President Obama was asked directly about this slaughter of 
innocent, born babies by Dr. Gosnell. The president responded by saying, “I can’t 
comment on it because it’s an active trial.” It is a curious reason to cite, 
considering President Obama had no problem offering unsolicited comments 
during an investigation in March of 2012 involving the shooting death of one 

Trayvon Martin. Nor did he hesitate to condemn the Cambridge Police in the arrest of Harvard University professor Henry 
Louis Gates, Jr., when he called their actions “stupid” during a press conference in July of 2009. 
 
We in the pro-life movement have long known about the media cover-up of abortion and abortion providers like Planned 
Parenthood and Kermit Gosnell. Unlike the Civil Rights Movement, where reporters and camera crews descended on the 
South and the streets of Birmingham to expose to the nation the fire hoses and police dogs being turned on innocent 

ACP Bremerton resumed their bi-weekly protests in Kitsap 
County this April. Pictured: Tom Herring, ACP Co-Director. 

Dr. Kermit Gosnell, pictured at top. 
Below, a picture of a baby whose spinal 
cord was snipped after being born alive. 



blacks; and unlike the photos printed daily by the New York 
Times and the Associated Press of flag-draped coffins, body 
bags, and Iraqi children wounded or killed by U.S. troops, 
there are no headlines and no stories about the babies killed 
by abortion — much less pictures of their bodies — run by any 
of the major news agencies. 
 
Consider the controversy and effort made decades ago by the 
media to change public opinion in this country about the right 
of blacks to vote and to drink from the same water fountains 
as whites. Consider the intensity of the turmoil stirred up by 
the publishing of disturbing war images, a prerequisite to 
ending the Vietnam War. Friends, we are fighting a culture 
war of far greater magnitude, and yet without the aid of the 
press.  
 
Unlike other movements of social reform, for more than 40 years the media has sided with the oppressors rather than the 
victims of abortion. They will run not one image depicting the injustice of abortion. That task is left to us. That task is left 
to you. 
 
To pro-life veterans, the media’s cover-up of the Gosnell trial is no surprise. And to pro-life veterans, the fact that Gosnell 
is on trial for snipped spinal cords of seven newborn babies is no less outrageous than the fact that he tore limbs off of 
countless other babies while they were still in their mothers’ wombs. The reality is that there is a “house of horrors” a few 
miles down the road from each one of us. And our pictures are the only thing bringing that truth to light. A reality which is 
no less horrifying than what Gosnell is now under trial for. 
 
Dr. Gosnell killing babies born alive in Pennsylvania; Adam Lanza shooting kindergarteners in Connecticut; doctors 
legally euthanizing patients in Oregon, Washington, and Montana; the Tsarnaev brothers setting off bombs at the Boston 
Marathon:  none of these things should surprise us. As Mother Teresa once put it, “If a mother can kill her own 
child, what is left but for us to kill each other?” 
 
NEW ACP CHAPTER IN CHARLOTTE, NORTH CAROLINA 
 
In 2009 the ACP began in Bremerton, WA and now, just over four years later, we are very excited to announce our seventh 
ACP chapter, which will be in Charlotte, North Carolina, and headed up by Seth Williams! Seth has been involved in the 
pro-life movement for a number of years working directly with North Carolina Right to Life, and he is now going to be 
courageously and effectively persuading other residents in Charlotte that killing a baby is a bad choice by showing them 
what abortion looks like. 
 
With newly added chapters in Visalia, Lincoln, and now Charlotte, 2013 is poised to be a big year for exposing abortion in 
America. We thank you for your continued support! 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

 

 
Tom Herring 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 

 
Andrew St.Hilaire 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 
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1. Start an ACP Chapter. Would you be interested in 
starting an ACP chapter? More information is available on 
our website or email us at info@antichoiceproject.com. 
 
2. Volunteer. Hold a sign with your local ACP chapter! 
 
3. Spread the word! Refer friends and family to our 
website and share this newsletter with them. 
 
4. Donate. Your regular, tax-deductibe, gift of $50, $25, 
$10 or $5 helps us to expand our life-saving projects into 
more and more cities in need of seeing the truth about 
abortion. 
 
Set up a recurring gift with your credit or debit card by 
visiting our website at www.antichoiceproject.com and 
clicking “Donate”. 

LEARN HOW YOU CAN HELP 

Volunteers for our ACP Missoula chapter expose abortion in the 
frigid cold outside a local abortion clinic in early February. 


